
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

16 May 2021 
 

Home Based Learning (HBL)– Wednesday 19 May 
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
On Sunday 16 May the Singapore Government announced that all MOE schools will be moving to 
HBL on Wednesday 19 May. 
 
ACS (International) has always followed MOE schools in relation to HBL and will continue to do so on 
this occasion, which means Monday and Tuesday will be normal timetabled days. 
 
We understand that some parents may wish to keep their children at home on Monday and Tuesday 
as a matter of precaution. Students who remain home on these days will not have their attendance 
records negatively affected. Could parents who are choosing to keep their children home on 
Monday and Tuesday please inform the school at absence@acsinternational.edu.sg 
 
We wish everyone health and safety throughout this time. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 


